
 

 

 
Dear Pastors, partners, and friends in the ministry,  
  

August 2023 

 July was another month of recruiting activities.  
We traveled with the Our Generation Training Center 
Singers (OGTC Singers), hosted a World’s Cheapest 
Missions Trip (WCMT), and another Youth For The 
Gospel (YFTG).  
 On two different Sundays Rebecca and I led a 
team of singers from the 
OGTC.  It was a lot of 
fun traveling with these 
young people as they 
shared encouraging 
songs.  The team was 
able to promote the 
great need around the 
world, as well as how 
the OGTC and VBM can help equip those interested in 
church planting missions work. 

In the middle of the month, Rebecca and I 
assisted in hosting a 
WCMT at VBM.  The 
World’s Cheapest 
Mission Trip is a tour 
around Atlanta visiting 
various religious sites 
(a Synagogue, Hindu, 
and Buddhist Temple, 
a Mosque, and a 
Basilica) to see the 

need through many represented groups of people across 
the globe.  We had a time of outreach on Wednesday in 
Atlanta and services 
each night with 
preaching from God’s 
word showing His heart 
for the world.  Rebecca 
and the other ladies did 
fantastic with meals and 
keeping things in order 
on campus during a 
very busy week.  We 
had a great group of young people who were encouraged 
and challenged to have a much broader view of reaching 
the world.  God worked in the hearts of all that came, 
and we are trusting God for much fruit in the future. 

At the end of the month, we had another YFTG.  
The Youth For The Gospel continues to be a great time 
to go to churches across the country and share God’s 
command and desire to reach the lost.  Jim and Sandy 
Roberts continue to 
do a great job 
organizing these 
events. We were 
able to go and help 
with the event in 
Florida.  I preached 
along with other 
preachers to show 
God’s heart for the 
world.  We had several young people surrender to do all 
they can to get the gospel to the world in their lifetime.  
This surrender may be going, praying, sending, or all 
the above.  God is still working, and we are thrilled to be 
on the front row watching Him raise up the next 
generation.  Your partnership allows us to do this work 
and is accounted to your account ~Thank you! 

 
Please note our new mailing address for all 
support/mail communications:  
 

Vision Baptist Missions 
P.O. Box 647 

Dawsonville, GA 30534 
 

Praises and Prayer Requests: 
• Praise God for all our supporters. 
• Praise God for many opportunities to promote 

missions. 
• Pray for new students this fall semester. 
• Pray for the next Youth for the Gospel - October 

7th, Eaton, OH: https://visionmissions.org/y4g/  
• Pray for Rebecca with the passing of her mom and 

her memorial service, on September 27th. 
 
Thank you for your partnership! 

 
Sincerely in Christ,  

Ty and Rebecca                          
Pepperdine 

https://visionmissions.org/y4g/

